
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Bramble House Families 

Welcome back to the start of our academic year! As most of you know the biggest change 

this year is the introduction of 30hrs Early years education. The government is offering 

30’ hours to those families that are eligible. Sadly, it is at a cost of £1.30ph to our 

business. We could subsidise the 15 hours as we charged an afternoon rate however we are 

not able to accommodate all children with the proposed funding rate, as we would be 

running at a loss. Therefore, like many Swindon nurseries we have decided to add the 

additional charges. If your child attends the setting during the times indicated below you 

will be charged accordingly. All invoices will be multiplied by 38 weeks and divided by 11 

months. You will be expected to set up a standing order for the 1st September 2017 -1st 

July 2018. 

If your child receives Early Education Funding 15 or 30 hours you may use this either 8am-

6pm (10-hour sessions) 3 days per week or as 3-hour sessions from 8am-11am/ 11am-2pm 

/2pm-5. If you would like your child to attend ANY additional hours will be charged at 

£6.00per hour(7am-8am & 5pm-6pm). 

Your package will include: 

• Extra -curricular activities such as baking, music and movement classes 

• A wide selection of fruits/cheese and crackers/humous and vegetables for snack 

• Milk/ Milk alternatives (Soya) 

• Wet Wipes 

• Nappy sacks (For nappy disposal or to send laundry home) 

• Sun cream 

• Calpol (to prevent febrile convulsions) 

• Tissues 

• Flannels 

• Bibs 

The above will be charged at a service rate of 0.30pence per hour 

 

 

£0.50 Breakfast (08:00-08:30) 

£0.50 Snack (10:00 & 14:00) 

£2.50 Lunch (12:00) 

£2.00 Tea (16:00) 

£0.30 per hour Consumables/Service charge 
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Fee’s 

Please note we only give out invoices at the beginning of the academic year and expect that you 

set up a standing order with your bank asking for payment to be paid on 1st of each month. 20-

84-61 13168506. As we close at 6pm please may we ask that you collect your child promptly at 

6pm 😊 

Show & Tell 

May I remind parents that children should not bring in toys to nursery. This causes arguments 

as they are less willing to share own toys not to mention the time we must spend finding them to 

take home! We have a show & tell session which allows the children to bring something from 

home. The children are encouraged to talk about their object/toy and the other children ask 

questions. This promotes all areas of communication and language. If your child arrives with a 

toy they will be asked to put it in the show and tell box for later.  

Promoting independence 

Independence is an essential life skill and one that needs to be nurtured from an early age. The 

term is often understood to mean a range of skills, from helping children to be apart from their 

families to developing skills in dressing and encouraging them to think for themselves. In fact, 

all aspects of independence are important for children to learn to be self-sufficient individuals. 

Although this is primarily our aim throughout all age groups, we really embed this in Dragonflies 

(Pre-school room). All children will be taught to put their coats on by themselves and do their 

own zips up, amongst other skills. It would really help if this could be mirrored at home. 

Indoor/outdoor clothes 

There has been a lot of research which suggests that outdoor play enhances brain development. 

We believe that all children including our babies and toddlers should have regular access to the 

garden. Please can you remember to ensure your child has appropriate outdoor clothing. Wellies 

and wet suits can be left on your child’s peg. As children are encouraged to take shoes off 

before entering the play rooms please can you provide slippers that can also be left here. 

 

 



 Water Bottles 

Please remember to bring in a water bottle clearly labelled with your child’s name. 

Although we do offer a sit down snack with a drink twice a day it is important that 

children are aware of the need to drink fluid more often. We always ensure that their own 

water bottles are displayed at the children’s height so that they can have a drink 

throughout the day! Please bring in fresh everyday ☺ 
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               Christmas Time 

We will be holding our Nativity play at St. Barnabus church in December for the Dragonflies 

children. We will inform you of the date in due course. All children are required to pay £2.50 for a 

gift from Santa who will make a surprise visit at the Christmas party. 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Tuesday 17th October Last day of funding 

Wednesday 18th October -Friday 27th October Half 

term 

Monday 30th October Funding begins 

Thursday 14th December Christmas Party with a 

surprise visit from Santa 

Last day of funding Friday 15th December 

Close Friday 22nd December for Christmas 

Open Tuesday 2nd January 

Funding begins 

 

 


